
 NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

        

Town of Charlton   

         Purchase of Road Widener 

 

          The Town of Charlton is seeking proposals for the 
purchase of a 2020 or newer Midland SPR6 Road Widener.                                               
          Bid packets with specifications may be obtained 
from Marshall Heritage, Highway Superintendent, 4008 
Jockey St., Charlton, New York, 12019 and phone 518-399-
3425. Sealed bids must be returned to the Charlton Town 
Clerk, Town Hall, 758 Charlton Rd., Charlton, NY  12019, by 
11:59am on October 13, 2023. Bids will be opened at the 
Town Hall on October 13, 2023 at 12:00pm noon. 
           

September 26, 2023        

 

Brenda Mills 

Town Clerk     


